
 

 

Newsletter – September 2025 

Welcome Back! 

 

 

Rehearsals  

The first rehearsal after the Summer break will be on Monday 8th 

September.  

Rehearsals are held every Monday evening at Borwick and Priest 

Hutton Village Hall from 7pm to 9.15pm with a refreshment 

break from 8pm for 15 minutes.  



Concert Dates for your diary. 

Thursday 18th December 2025, St Thomas’s Church, Milnthorpe 

at 7pm 

Saturday 28th February 2026, Capernwray Hall at 3pm 

Sunday 10th May 2026, St John’s Church, Silverdale at 3pm 

 

Concert Programme 

Thursday 18th December 2025 – Christmas Concert  

‘Magnificats (Bach, Finzi, 

Goodall, Stanford) plus carols and readings. 

Saturday 28th February 2026 - Concert 

Handel: ‘Messiah’ 

(Please see attached details of a Come & Sing Day at Lancaster 

Priory!) 

Sunday 10th May 2026 - Concert 

Linton ‘Requiem’, & 

pieces by Mozart, McDowell and Boyce, plus Poulenc Sonata for 

Flute and Piano 

 

Extra Rehearsal Dates 

Monday 15th December – St Thomas’s Church, Milnthorpe from 

7pm. 

Tuesday 24th February with the orchestra for our Capernwray 

concert – Borwick & Priest Hutton Village Hall at 7pm. 

Saturday 28th February at Capernwray Hall, morning rehearsal 

time TBC 

 

 

 



Payment of your subscription for 2025-2026 

Eversley Choir has its bank account with CAF Bank and 

subscriptions are now due for this year, the amount is £140. 

Please make a note of the details below for subscription payment 

or for when you sell concert tickets. You can pay your 

subscription by direct debit if you wish. 

o Account Name: Eversley Choir 

o Sort code: 40-52-40 

o Account number: 00102336 

 

Lastly…… 

When you arrive to rehearsals and tick the name list, please 

pick up one of the choir member information slips you will see 

on the table, complete it with all your details and then hand it 

in to Sally, thanks! 

Please bring along a book you have read over the Summer to 

add to Oliver’s book stall, this was very successful last year so 

we are going to continue with it this year! 

  

 

 


